
Bicycle Safety Demonstration Project 
CAMBRIDGE STREET: Quincy to Antrim Streets 

Installation expected beginning nighttime of August 20th (weather dependent) 

 

Implementation Coming Soon! 
As a result of a robust community process, this project will create separated bike lanes on 

Cambridge Street between Quincy and Antrim Streets. The project involves new line 

striping and signage that will change the road to have two travel lanes, one parking lane 

and two separated bicycle lanes. With this project, cyclists of all ages and abilities will have 

a safer way to travel along Cambridge Street between Harvard Square and Inman Square. 
 

What are the Benefits of Separated Bike Lanes? 
• Support the City’s Vision Zero Goals to eliminate traffic fatalities and severe injuries. 

• Support the City’s Complete Streets Goals for safe and accessible streets and sidewalks 

for people of all ages and abilities. 

• Supports active, healthy and sustainable transportation. 

• Improved travel experience for people walking, riding bikes, and driving. 

• Better access to businesses for people biking. 

• Added predictability by separating people biking from people driving.  

 

Work on the project will occur mainly at night and temporary parking restrictions will be 

posted in advance to facilitate the installation.  

  

For more information on this project, including background on the extensive community 

process, please visit our project website: https://goo.gl/p7r5s0 
or 

http://www.cambridgema.gov/CDD/Projects/transportation/cambridgestreetbicyclesafetydemonstrationproject 
 

If you have questions about this project, or to be added to the project email list, please 

contact Chris Balerna, Community Relations Manager at 617.498.4710 or 

community.cambridge@kleinfelder.com. 

(See reverse side for more details) 
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CAMBRIDGE STREET: Quincy to Antrim Streets 
Design – Sample Block  
Installation expected to begin the evening of August 20th, weather permitting and continue 

through that week. Signage will be posted in advance of implementation to alert drivers to 

upcoming changes in parking (temporary and permanent.) 

 

 

NEW 

EXISTING 

For questions during installation: Patrick Baxter, 
pbaxter@cambridgema.gov, 617-349-4700. 

mailto:pbaxter@cambridgema.gov

